
 

 

Watch out fish thieves about and they are after your fish. 
 

Shepherd's Port

 
 
 
If you see any dubious goings on, or fish being moved, take down the times and details. A vehicle 
must be involved. Then ring 999, Taking fish is stealing and a criminal offence. Don’t let these people 
or their customers profit at yours or KLAAs expense. 
 
Shepherds Port is a member only fishery, any non-anglers allowed, are family members and no 
doubt most members know each other so any near do well will stand out. So, keep your eyes and 
ears open. 
 
Bear for some pretty roach and fighting carp on all methods. 
 
Springside for carp, Rudd and roach are often up in the water. Fishing pole or waggler then likely 
the best option. 
 
A few Tench this week to, in truth you never know what any of the lakes will throw up, but they will 
be fit hard fighting fish. 
 
Ambrose still doing well on Springside with several carp, his latest catches on his new 10ft quiver 
rod. 
 
Carp and bream on Shepherds. Fancy a change then whip and maggot or caster will keep the roach 
coming all day with the better fish eventually showing up. 
 
  



 

 

Kings Lake Bream 
 

 
 
Kings going well for the few that try it. It’s very peaceful down there, particularly when Shepherds 
and Bear packed with anglers. Bream feeding well with pellet or worm doing the business. Carp 
appearing at times but overall seeing very few anglers. 



 

 

 
 
Only 5 members out of a membership of over 900 attended this week’s AGM. Good to know 
everyone is happy with what the Association has to offer! 
 
 

Middle Level Banks swim clearing 
 

 
 
 
Work is starting already to get the rivers and drains ready for 16th. Work never stops! 
 
Hopefully the spoils from the recent work on the Level will still allow anglers access all along the 
waterway. 
 


